Pawnee City School Board Approves Foundation Expenditures

(KTNC) - The Pawnee City Board of Education approved a couple items pertaining to the Pawnee City Public School Foundation during its meeting Wednesday evening.

Superintendent Stephen Grizzle says the board approved some of the Foundation's expenditures. (play audio :25)

The expenditures total five thousand dollars for Agricultural Education, \$1,250 for foreign language needs, and \$430 for the Lego Robotics program.

Grizzle explains what that entails. (play audio :38)

The Lego Robotics program is being expanded this year to include junior high and elementary school students in Pawnee City.

The Pawnee City School Board also approved the appointment of John Wissler to the Foundation Board of Directors. That gives the Pawnee City Public School Foundation a full complement of seven members.

MSC News